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Dear  

Re: Freedom of Information request ref CA114  
Information not held by the Cambridgeshire and Peterborough Combined Authority 

Thank you for your request for information. Unfortunately, we do not hold the requested 
information.  

Questions 
 

1. What is the total adult population in your council area? 
 
2. What is the total population eligible for rapid Covid tests in your area and what 
criteria are used to identify them? 
 
3. How many tests have been taken in your area to date? Could you please tell me: 
i) the number of different individuals tested 
ii) total number of tests taken each day since the rollout began? If this is not possible, 
please break it down as far as possible week-by-week or month-by-month. 
 
4. Can you please say how many tests were positive and negative out of those taken, 
with breakdowns as above wherever possible? 
 
5. What has been the total cost of rolling out rapid Covid tests, including staffing 
costs, paid by the council? 
 
6. What additional funds has the council received from the government to help with 
the roll out these tests? 

In Cambridgeshire and Peterborough, it is Cambridgeshire County Council and 
Peterborough City Council that are responsible and would therefore hold any relevant 
information, rather than us.  
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I have included a link below to their Freedom of Information website pages, in case you wish 
to forward your request to them and have not already done so:  

Requesting information under the Freedom of Information Act - Cambridgeshire 
County Council 

Freedom of Information - Peterborough City Council 

I hope this information is helpful but if you are unhappy with the service you have received in 
relation to your request and wish to make a complaint or request a review, you should write 
to us via our contact us email address – contactus@cambridgeshirepeterborough-ca.gov.uk 
or write a letter to Complaints, Cambridgeshire and Peterborough Combined Authority, the 
Mayor’s Office, 72 Market Street, Ely, Cambs CB7 4LS within 40 days of the date of this e-
mail.  

If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you have the right to apply 
directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision. The Information Commissioner can 
be contacted at: Information Commissioner's Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, 
Cheshire, SK9 5AF, or via their website:  https://ico.org.uk/ 

Generally, the ICO will not undertake a review or make a decision on a request until the 
internal review process has been completed.  

Yours sincerely 

 

Governance Assistant 
 

https://www.cambridgeshire.gov.uk/council/data-protection-and-foi/information-and-data-sharing/requesting-information-under-the-freedom-of-information-act
https://www.cambridgeshire.gov.uk/council/data-protection-and-foi/information-and-data-sharing/requesting-information-under-the-freedom-of-information-act
https://www.peterborough.gov.uk/council/council-data/freedom-of-information
https://ico.org.uk/



